
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the upcoming solar 
eclipse on Monday, April 8, 2024, and the necessary adjustments to our school 
schedule on that day. 

As you may be aware, a total solar eclipse is a rare astronomical event that provides a 
unique educational opportunity for our students. To ensure the safety of our students 
and to allow them to experience this phenomenon with their families, we have decided 
to implement an early release day on Monday, April 8. 

On this day, Sipayik Elementary School students will be dismissed at 11:30 AM, 
giving them ample time to return home safely before the eclipse begins. We strongly 
encourage you to engage your children in age-appropriate activities and discussions 
related to the eclipse. The Solar Eclipse field trip to Northern Maine for Grades 6, 7, 
& 8 will still be taking place.  

Here are some suggestions for activities you can do with your students at home: 

1. Discuss the science behind solar eclipses and why they occur. 

2. Create pinhole projectors to safely view the eclipse without looking directly at the sun. 

3. Watch educational videos or live streams of the eclipse from reputable sources. 

4. Encourage your children to write about their eclipse experience or create artwork 
inspired by the event. 

Please remember that looking directly at the sun during an eclipse can cause severe 
eye damage. Ensure that your children use proper eye protection, such as certified 
solar eclipse glasses, if they plan to view the eclipse. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in making this early release day a 
success. By working together, we can create a memorable and educational experience 
for our students during this extraordinary celestial event. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 

* Monday, April 8, Thursday, April 11 and Friday, April 12 will be early release days 
this week. Students will be dismissed at 11:30* 






